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DATE:

Mr. Richard P. Howlett
New Jersey Water Association 
505 US Highway 9
Lanoka Harbor, NJ 08734

Dear Rick,
As the Operator of the _SYSTEM_ Water Utility I would like to express my appreciation to you and the members of your staff at the New Jersey Water Association for the assistance rendered to us over the years.

As a member of the New Jersey Water Association we enjoy many benefits provided by NJWA such as training for our State of New Jersey licensed operators.

Annually for many years, Dave Leister prepares our mandatory consumer confidence report (CCR).

Recently, Dave prepared the Emergency Response Plan while Paul Britt worked on the Vulnerability Assessment as required by the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection Agency.

The protection of our water supplies is of paramount importance: the availability of sufficient supplies of clean, safe water for future generations can only be accomplished by effective sanitation practices, public education, and sensible use of water supplies today. In furtherance of that goal, the New Jersey Water Association provides invaluable support to all its members.

The New Jersey Water Association is a valuable tool for me and all its members and creates an excellent opportunity for networking among one another. Without your help and expertise many municipalities would suffer a great loss. I once again, wish to thank you for being there when I need you.
